
From: Gary Moselle 
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 11:12 AM 

To: Bob Jones 
Subject: January 18 Hearing 

Hi Bob. 

 
Thanks for your message. I resigned from the Club on October 18, 2010. 
  

Gary Moselle 
http://garywmoselle.blogspot.com/ 

 
From: Bob Jones [bjon@DesertMt.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 8:28 AM 
To: Gary Moselle; moselle@costbook.com 

Subject: Attached letter 

Gary: 
  
Please review the attached letter of this date, which is also being sent to you via Certified Mail. 
  
Thanks. 
Bob  

  
ROBERT E. JONES, II 
Chief Operating Officer/General Manager  
Desert Mountain Club, Inc. 
D: 480-595-4030     F: 480-437-2706     M: 602-309-3031    rjones@desertmt.com 
10550 E. Desert Hills Drive, Scottsdale, AZ    85262 
www.desertmountain.com 
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